
As a liberal firearms owner, I would like to add my testimony in record against SB 868, 797 and 764. 

 
These new bills add nothing but delay and restrictions upon the bearing of firearms of Oregon residents. Historically and 

currently Oregon has one of the best track record of gun ownership in regards to safety and responsibility. Adding 

expensive and needless restrictions does nothing but to hinder our 2nd amendment rights. 
 
CHL holders are not the problem and should not be further restricted. 
 
We should be focusing on enhancing the rights of Oregonians similar to other states such as Alaska, Arizona, Arkansas, 

Idaho, Kansas, Maine, Mississippi, Missouri, New Hampshire, North Dakota, Vermont, West Virginia, Wyoming, 

Montana, New Mexico, and Oklahoma who respect the constitutional rights of their residents. We should not accept 

outside funding from Bloomberg in New York to push laws which are not in-line with our own residents. 
 

This is Oregon, we should not be acting like New Yorkers and Californians. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Steven Greger 

503-758-3960 

gregerpdx@gmail.com 

 

mailto:gregerpdx@gmail.com

